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Travis Wells Asked to Join PhoneSuite Incorporated Advisory Board
Managing Partner at Unified
Communications Company Joins
Board of Advisors

OMAHA, NE AND COUNCIL
BLUFFS, IA — May 14, 2014 —
Voice and Data Systems, Inc. an
industry leader in unified
communications, announced today
that Managing Partner, Travis
Wells, has been asked to join the
Board of Advisors for PhoneSuite
Incorporated. PhoneSuite
specializes in servicing the
hotel/motel industry. They have
been making waves in the
hotel/motel industry for years and
with the addition of Wells’
expertise and experienced IT/Voice
executives, both companies are
poised to reach even greater levels
of success. The other members of
this prestigious board possess a
wealth of knowledge and firsthand
experience in the industry.
Voice and Data Systems Inc.
has always been focused on being
at the forefront of innovation. Their
proactive approach is based on a
fundamental philosophy that it is
their duty to understand and master
new technologies, so they can
supply their clients with a
competitive edge. With a large
concentration of their customers in
the hotel/motel industry, it was
only a matter of time before Voice
and Data Systems discovered key
applications that deliver massive
value to their hotel/motel clients.
As a thought leader, Voice and
Data Systems quickly asserted

itself to a position of leadership.
Mr. Wells has had regular
involvement with customers on a
continuing basis for well over 18
years. By pairing his technical
expertise, knack for solving highly
complex problems and
commitment to customers he’s
become a rising star within the
hotel/motel vertical. By joining
PhoneSuite’s Advisory Board,
Travis will be able to share ideas,
thoughts and best business
practices with PhoneSuite and help
tailor solutions at the manufacturer
level. Without a doubt, he will be
able to influence the direction and
help ensure that better and better
solutions continue to reach end
users.
“I’m honored to have been
asked to join such an impressive
group,” states Wells. “Their
organization is so committed to
developing the absolute best
solutions for their end users and is
proving it with their actions. Many
manufacturers simply create a
product that serves the majority of
the market and then they leave it at
that. PhoneSuite has assembled a
group of Advisors that have real,
feet-on-the-street experience, who
understand the exact needs of their
clients. I’ve been very pleased to
see their dedication and it is great
to know that as a result of my
involvement, we will be able to
deliver even better solutions and
experiences to our customers. I’m
just thrilled to be a part of
something special like this.”

Steve Sawtell, President of
Voice and Data Systems, also had
some thoughts to add. “Travis has
always been an overachiever. He
believes in what he does and takes
it upon himself to continually seek
out the best possible solutions and
he stops at nothing to take care of
our customers. I’m quite pleased to
work alongside him and wish there
were more people in our industry
with his work ethic. I’m very happy
for him to have earned this welldeserved recognition and cannot
wait to see how his involvement
enriches the lives of our
customers.”
ABOUT VOICE AND DATA
SYSTEMS, INC.
Voice & Data Systems
provides state-of-the-art unified
communications technology to
businesses in the Omaha-Council
Bluffs metro and surrounding
communities. The company creates
customized, turnkey solutions
specific to their customer's business
for telephone systems, data
networks, video surveillance and
converged networking applications.
Voice & Data Systems friendly,
manufacturer-certified technicians
are available 24/7 to serve business
needs for communication systems
as well as voice, data, fiber optic
and video cabling, testing and
troubleshooting. Their mission is to
provide technology solutions that
increase their customers'
profitability, improve employee

productivity, and give them a
competitive advantage in their
marketplace. For more
information, please call (402) 5719049 or visit www.voicendata.net.
ABOUT PHONESUITE, INC.
For over 25 years, PhoneSuite
has leveraged its expertise in
communication technology to
provide high-quality, low-power
consuming products. PhoneSuite is

dedicated to the design and
manufacture of products
exclusively for the hotel industry,
and is proud to have installed 4,000
systems in properties ranging from
B&B’s to 475-room franchise
hotels throughout the world. Our
products, combined with our
nationwide dealer support and
engineering expertise, create
reliable communication solutions
that meet or exceed all hotel
requirements. PhoneSuite is a

Preferred Vendor for several major
hotel chains, an Allied Member of
the American Hotel & Lodging
Association (AH&LA), a Founding
Sponsor of the Asian American
Hotel Owners Association
(AAHOA), a member of Hotel
Technology Next Generation
(HTNG), and was recognized by
the Denver Business Journal as a
Top 25 Fastest-Growing Small
Private Colorado Company.

